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A generation at risk: vaping and young people

The 2025 Annual Public Health Report is focused on vaping in young people, with the aim to support action and greater partnership working amongst all who
work with young people so we can better tackle these challenges together.

This report underscores the importance of supporting schools to address this issue proactively through clear policies and a whole-school approach to health
and wellbeing.

Future plans include to have a programme that will raise children and young people’s awareness of the harms associated with vaping and help those wishing
to quit to access the correct support for their needs
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